Central Mississippi Light Flyers

January 2006 Club Meeting
Meeting Minutes
January 14, 2006

Officers present: David Smith, Dee Gilliland, David Buck, Tony Clark

David Smith calls meeting to order.

Guests present: Wayne Moore, Bob Jordon

Minutes from the December were not read. Tony Clark, Secretary, was absent from the
December 2005 meeting.

Tommy Jackson was not present. A safety briefing was not given.

Dee Gilliland discussed the club finances. The club has $8054 in the bank plus EAA
refund, hats and shirts, and new dues. The club’s total assets are approximately $9000.
John Price volunteered to prepare lunch for the February 2006 meeting.

David Smith asked if anyone had any old business. — None.

David Smith asked to move to new business.
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Dee discussed the grass cutting contract. The club approved a two year contract
for $185 per cutting.

David Smith discussed club activities and the need to boost membership.

Coly discussed removal of the pecan tree and building of a gazebo.

There was a group discussion regarding a club sign and directions to the field.
Mike Smith was selected (volunteered) to work on this project and determine
costs.

Runway maintenance was discussed at length and the need to “roll” the field to
smooth it out. Mike Smith will coordinate equipment delivery with Randail
Armstrong. The timing of this work will be weather and field condition depended.

Meeting Adjourned.
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